
SILVERTON PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 

 

Minutes of the meeting held on March 31st, 2022, at 7.00 p.m. in the Dorothy 

Grainger Room 

 

Present: Bill Croome (Chair), Richard White, Jon Smye, Olivia Kennard, Liz Gilbert, 

Simon Hedges, Prue Nichols 

 

1. Apologies were received from: Olive Millward, Janet Campbell, Liz Trebble 

 

2. No members of the public attended. 

 

3. The Minutes of the last meeting, 24.03.2022, were approved. 

 

4. Matters arising. 

The distribution of letters to respondents is complete. 

 

The Locality budget is now closed and the balance will be refunded. An end of grant 

report will be made. BC 

 

The grant for a Heritage Assessment has been approved. A representative from 

AECOM will discuss the work with BC next week. 

 

Arrangements for the Neighbourhood Plan stall at the mini-market on April 2nd were 

made. 

 

5. Changes to the draft Plan (currently on the SPC web-site) will be made in response 

to comments received. Working parties will update different sections and a small 

working group will ensure overall compatibility. Alterations to the Plan to be 

completed in the April/May period. Copies of the relevant Plan to be circulated. OK 

 

6. Work is still needed on some responses to Statutory bodies and local businesses. 

Committee members to refer to e-mail from OK of March 28 and send comments to 

her. 

 

7.  AOB 

The future of the Fire Engine Shed was discussed and the interactive vote form on 

Facebook completed.  

 

Attention was drawn by BC to a booklet published by DCC on community paths. 

 

BC agreed to continue as Chairman for the time being. 

 

The provisional date of the next meeting is April 21st, at 7.00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

The meeting ended at 8.05 p.m. 

 


